NOTICE OF NON-
DISCRIMINATION

As an institution that is grounded in the relentless pursuit of core values
that include equality and justice for all, the College adheres to Title IX and
to all other federal and state civil rights laws banning discrimination in
private institutions of higher education.

Link to the Guilford College Notice of Non-Discrimination in the College’s
Policy Library: https://www.guilford.edu/nondiscrimination (https://
www.guilford.edu/nondiscrimination/).
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